



الملف نموذج إجابة منطقة الجهراء

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الكويتية ← الصف التاسع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول

روابط مواقع التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف التاسع









روابط مواد الصف التاسع على تلغرام

التربية الاسلامية اللغة العربية اللغة الانجليزية الرياضيات

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف التاسع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول				
كتاب الطالب	1			
مذكرة رائعة	2			
الكلمات المحددة المطلوب تكوين جمل مفيدة	3			
تدريبات علاجية	4			
نموذج احابة	5			

العام الدراسي: 2021 - 2022 المجال الدراسي: اللغة الإنجليزية الصف التاسع الزمن: ساعتان الأسنلة في (6) صفحات

نموذج الإجابة

وزارة التربيب الادارة العامم لمنطقم الجهراء التعليميم التوجيه الفني للغم الانجليزيم امتحان نهايم الفترة الدراسيم الأولى

المفردات – الاستيعاب المقروء – القواعد – التعبير الكتابي

	Total M	ark (60)	
	I. Reading	(30 Marks)	
	A. Vocabular	y (14 Marks)	14
a. Choose the correct answer	from a, b, c and	d: (4x2 = 8 Ms)	Marks) 4 Marks)
1. My grandfather visits the do	octor once a month	1 to	medical advice.
a) rush الكويتية	b) emit	c) consist	d) seek
2. The friends that we choose l	have a/an	effect on how	we think and feel.
a) cracked	b) significant	c) ethnic	d) monsoonal
3. Emissions from cars contain	dangerous	such as carl	oon monoxide.
a) bonds	b) novelists	c) habitats	d) pollutants
4. I am going to buy the new il	Phone	.of how much mon	ey it may cost.
a) devotedly	b) obviously	c) regardless	d) essentially
b. Fill in the spaces with the	most suitable wo	rds from the list: ($4x1\frac{1}{2}=6 \text{ Ms}$
(document -	- peninsula – liter	rature – suffocate –	gratitude)
The Kingdom of Saudi Arab	oia is the biggest c	ountry in the Arabi	an Peninsula.
6. We must always show our th	hanks and gratitue	de to our parents fo	or their constant care.
7. There are some exciting film	ns that document	life in Kuwait befo	re the discovery of oil.
8. Everyone inside the burning	building was abo	ut to suffocate beca	ause of the thick smoke.

B) Reading Comprehension (16 Marks)

Read the following passage carefully then answer the questions below:

The United Arab Emirates is a country with a lot of oil. Oil brings the country billions of dollars each year. So why is the UAE building a city that uses very little or no oil? The answer is simple: oil will not last forever. But there is another resource people can use instead of oil; it is the sun.

In fact, engineers are now building a new city that uses mostly solar energy to get electricity. The city is called Masdar, and it is about 32 km from Abu Dhabi. If it is a success, Masdar will be the first city in the world that uses little or no oil.

Masdar is a small city—only 6 square kilometers. In the future, it will hold 50,000 people, more than 1,000 companies, and a university. Its streets are very narrow. The houses are close to each other. The shade from the houses helps keep the streets cool.

There are no cars on the streets of Masdar. Because the city is so small, people can walk to most places. If they get tired, they can use small solar-powered vehicles which move underground, like a subway. These vehicles have no drivers. People just tell the vehicle where they want to go, and it takes them there.

Masdar will reuse as many resources as possible. It will reuse about 80 percent of its water and change most of its <u>waste</u> into more energy. People in Masdar are even using building materials that they can reuse in the future.

Can this city really be successful? No one knows. But if it is, there could be other low energy cities around the world in the future.

a. Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d: (6 x 2= 12 Ms)

- 9. The best title for the passage is:
 - a) Sources of Energy
 - b) A City Without Oil
 - c) Modern Houses in the UAE
 - d) Famous Cities Around the World
 - 10. The underlined word "waste" in the 5th paragraph means:
 - a) air
 - b) money
 - c) power
 - d) rubbish

1	6	

- 11. The underlined word "they" in the 4th paragraph refers to:
 - a) places
 - b) vehicles
 - c) people
 - d) drivers
- 12. Masdar is a city in the United Arab Emirates that:
 - a) will not have any buildings or houses.
 - b) will use up all the country's oil resources.
 - c) will change most of its waste into energy.
 - d) will not hold any companies or universities.
- 13. In Masdar, people can walk to most places because:
 - a) the streets are narrow and cool.
 - b) the city is about 32 km from Abu Dhabi.
 - alre) the vehicles are small, and there are no drivers.
 - d) the city is so small, and there aren't any cars.
- 14. The purpose of the writer in the passage is to:
 - a) discuss the dangers of using oil.
 - b) describe people's life in Abu Dhabi.
 - c) give information about Masdar City.
 - d) compare between cities in the past and now.
- b. Answer the following questions: $(2 \times 2 = 4 \text{ Ms})$
- 15. Why is the UAE building a city that uses very little or no oil?

Because oil will not last forever.

16. How does Masdar City get most of its electricity?

From the sun/From solar power (energy)

"Any reasonable answer related to the passage is accepted"

(الصفحة الرابعة)	لصف التاسع	سيت الأولى ا	تابع امتحان الفاترة الدراس
	II. Writing	(30 Marks)	
	A. Gramma	r (14 Marks)	14
a. Choose the correct a	nswer from a, b, c and	1 d: (4x2 = 8 Ms)	
17. The coffee machine	by my s	ister at the moment.	
a) uses	b) is being used	c) used	d) is using
18. Is there a boy in this	class na	ame is Nasser?	
a) how	b) who	c) which	d) whose
19.4lmanahi.com to s	pain tomorrow evening	. I've got the plane to	ickets.
a) am travelling	b) travelling	c) travelled	d) travel
20. Yesterday, I didn't g	o for a walk because it.	*************	
a) would rain	b) will rain	c) was raining	d) is going to rain
b. Do as shown between	n brackets: $(3 \times 2 = 6)$	Ms.)	
21. The bus arrived on ti	me this morning.		(Change into negative
The bus didn't arriv	ve on time this morning		
22. Yes, I like the food t	hey serve at that restaur	rant.	(Form a question)
Do you like the food	d they serve at that res	staurant?	
23. If I found money in t	the street,		(Complete)
If I found money in	the street, I would/co	uld/might hand it ir	to the police.

B. Writing (16 Marks)

"Voluntary work is a way of helping that is not only enjoyable but rewarding as well."

Plan and write a report of two paragraphs (not less than 12 sentences) about the ways people can volunteer in their community, and what benefits they and the community can get from volunteering.

manahj.com/kw	pic here: (2 Ms		1
		1	
		H	
			3
			_

1		_		
ادست	السا	AD	à.	-all
(Cum)		\sim	4	الص

الصف التاسع

تابع امتحان الفترة الدراسية الأولى

Write your topic here (14 Ms)

······
السمي التوليدية almanahj.com/kw

Rubrics		Mark	Total Mark
Planning (mind mapping / graphic organizers/outline)	2		
Exposition of ideas & coherence	7		
Paragraphing & number of sentences	2		
Grammar	1		
Spelling	2		16
Punctuation	1		
Handwriting	1		

- 2 marks to be deducted from the total mark for changing the format.
- Off point topics receive zero.

انتهت الأسنلة مع تمنياتنا لكم بالنجاح